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1958 Chevy Impala 
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Thank you, Sunshine members, for driving your 

beautiful, collectible cars in the Memorial Day 

Parade!  All along Main Street the crowd was waving 

flags and wearing lots of red, white, & blue.  

Photographers were snapping pictures of our cars as 

we waved back to the onlookers.  Even our members 

joined the red, white, & blue theme of the day.  Jacki 

Kaiser joined in with her outstanding star leggings.  

Linda Langeneger extended the look to her 

Studebaker.  Jim & Debbie Wilson brought flags so all 

our cars were dressed to impress.  We lined up behind 

the 1963 Studebaker driven by Linda with navigator 

Jacki in the right seat.  Second in line was John 

Cavanaugh in his 1972 Buick.  Third and fourth were 

Jim & Debbie Wilson in their 1973 TR6 and Bruce & 

Carolyn Skaggs driving their 1962 TR3.  Sal Santoro 

was next in his 1939 LaSalle.  Our new members, Russ 

& Diane Lee were driving their 1962 TR3.  Bob ZuHone 

& grandson Robert were in Bobõs 1929 Franklin.  Gael 

& John Anderson were driving the oldest car, a 1925 

Dodge Brothers.  What a treat, a õ29 Franklin and a õ25 

Dodge Brothers!  

We staged on Osprey in the middle of the street with a 

marching band on the right and cadets on the left.  The 

band was from Blair, Nebraska with over 100 in 

number making the trip to Sarasota.  Blairõs school has 

an enrollment of about 700 students with a band of 

170 members.  The marching band sold mattresses, 

coffee, candles, etc to raise funds to fly to Florida. The 

band members were friendly and excited to be here in 

Sarasota.  Best of all, the band looked and sounded 

professional as their four young lady commanders with 

a few whistles and hand claps snapped the band to 

attention and in position ready to march. No wonder 

they won the Applejacks Band Competition and are 

part of the Gateway to the West Band Competition.  Go 

Big Purple, Go! 

On the left side of us were the cadets of Sarasota 

Military Academy, dressed in their  blue cadet 

uniforms.  The SMA has an enrollment of 1200 with 

about 700 in the middle school grades 6-8, and the 

remainder in grades 9-12.  The school is centered 

around student leadership and promotes Army values 

of honor, integrity, and respect.  Students planned the 

cadets participation in the Memorial Day Parade. The 

cadets looked very sharp as they marched to the beat 

of their military drum section. 

Memorial Day Parade - Sarasota, FL: 30-May-2022                Continued ʹʹʹ 
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Main Street 

ô39 LaSalle 
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Surrounded on both sides by so many impressive 

young people, reassures me that our future is in 

capable hands.  A good thought as we memorialize our 

past heroes and look to new tomorrows. 

After the parade, we had lunch at Hob Nob Drive-In 

Restaurant at 17th & Washington.  We enjoyed 

traditional Memorial Day foods; hamburgers, fries, hot 

dogs, grilled sandwiches, & salads.  The parking lot had 

a mini car show with our presence. Yes, a fun time and 

a great red, white, & blue AACA/SBCC event .  

~~~Carolyn Skaggs 

Photos by Sal Santoro & Bruce Skaggs 

ʻʻ Post Parade lunch at the òHob Nobó ʹʹ 
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Saturday June 18th  

14 vehicles from The Sunshine Region AACA and the 

Suncoast British Car Club arrived at Brookdale Palmer 

Ranch at 11:00 AM for a small car show. Those of us 

participating were welcomed with cold drinks and in 

the afternoon we were treated to a very nice lunch. 

There was a choice of hamburgers, hotdogs, chicken, 

several salads, baked beans, coleslaw, and desert. It 

was an all you can eat situation. The event was 

themed as a carnival with a dunk tank, a musician, and 

other fun things. Everyone there noticed that it was 

very warm, and I heard no complaint that anyone was 

chilly. As always I appreciate the participation of the 

folks from the British Car Club.            ʺʺʺ 

Thursday  June 23rd       y ʸʸ 

We did a show at Brookdale Colonial Oaks from 4 to 

6PM.  We had about the same number of cars and 

people as last Saturday.  This time the theme was a 

BBQ competition between several of the Brookdale 

facilities. Those of us that participated were asked to 

try the several BBQ entries and vote on our favorite. We 

were able to sit at picnic tables and enjoy food & 

conversation.  I was told that a donation would be 

made to the club for bringing our cars. I always, 

appreciate those of you who could be there, and I know 

it is difficult in the heat. However, I still like to cheer up 

the folks who enjoy our cars but canõt get out often. 

~~~Bob ZuHone 

Photos by Malaney & Mayne 

Brookdale Assisted Living: June 18 & June 23, 2022 


